
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: President of the National Sambo Federation 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

Turkmenistan National Federation of Martial Arts expresses respect to You and 

has a honor to invite You and Your Federation team to participate in theAsian 

Sambo Championship which will take a place on May 26-30, 2016 in Ashgabat 

city (Turkmenistan).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Ata Adaev 

 

President 

Turkmenistan National Federation of Martial Arts 
 


